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PROTECT YOURSELF AGAINST

Recent news stories showcase the need to be vigilant when unexpected people arrive at your home.
Criminals may pose as utility workers to gain entry into homes and businesses. We continue to work with 
law enforcement to combat this issue for the safety of you, and your loved ones. 
 
To arm yourself against people falsely claiming 
to be PGW workers, follow these important tips:  
 
Ask for PGW branded ID – All PGW employees 
carry photo ID. If someone at your door does not 
have it, or refuses to produce ID, don’t let them into 
your home. Call 911 immediately.  
 
Don’t give out personal information – PGW 
employees who come to your home will never 
ask for your credit card, social security or account 
numbers or request any other personally identifiable 
information.  
 
 

Any doubts? – Don’t hesitate to call PGW directly.  
This extra step offers you a greater level of safety and 
security. After all, your safety is our first priority.  
 
Call 911 – If you have any uncertainty, call 911.  
The Philadelphia Police Department has a direct line  
to PGW and can 
verify a utility 
worker’s identity.  
 
Remember –  
Be Sure Before 
You Open  
The Door.
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Martin Luther  

Day of Service 
KING

Life’s most persistent and 
urgent question is, ‘What 
are you doing for others?’ 
                 – Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.  
 

“ “

Environment 
scores with  
PGW, Eagles 
Eagles pride lasts year round  
in Philadelphia – on and off  
the field.  
 
PGW has teamed with the Eagles 
for the second year to support the 
environment we share through the 
Field Goal Forest program. PGW 
plants 10 trees around the city for 
every Eagles field goal.

Nearly 700 trees will be growing in 
the Philadelphia area because of 
the program.  
 
Along with providing shade, trees 
reduce carbon dioxide in the air 
and offer other environmental 
benefits. Sustainability is a 
cornerstone of both the Eagles 
and PGW, along with serving the 
community.

We Work for Philly and Bleed 
Green. Learn more about our work 
in the community, and other green 
initiatives at weworkforphilly.com.

PGW employees celebrated Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. and his 
legacy of giving back by volunteering at several local nonprofits.  
 
We packed and delivered meals with the Jewish Relief  
Agency; prepped materials for artwork alongside COSACOSA 
Art At Large; and crafted scarves at Girard College. 
 
PGW and its employees are committed to the community and 
our neighbors. Philadelphia: it’s where we work and, we’re 
proud to say, it’s where we live. 

January 21, 2019

GET UP TO 
$6,431 BACK 

WITH THE 2018 FEDERAL  
EARNED INCOME TAX CREDIT (EITC).

Get back the full amount of your refund—you’ve earned it.  
For more information and to find locations of FREE tax preparers,  
visit www.YouEarnedItPhilly.com or text “FILE” to 99000. 

The deadline to file is April 15, 2019. 


